
From: viola langley   
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 9:58 AM 
To: Aquind Interconnector <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Aquind interconnector 
 
Good morning,  
Ofgem published today which projects " initial assessment for the third cap and floor window for 
electricity interconnectors"  they regard as beneficial for the UK customer. Aquind was amongst the 
7 projects discussed. 
Aquind is not supported by Ofgem. Please see below link.  
 
https://www.ofgem.gov.uk/decision/initial-project-assessment-window-3-interconnectors-decision 
 
Will this help in the decision making?  
Regards,  
Viola Langley 
Let' s Stop Aquind 
 




